
July 21, 2020 

The General Manager  
Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.,  
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Holding of Board Meeting of the Company  

We refer to the Company’s letter dated July 20, 2020 on the subject matter. 

We are now enclosing the Copies of paper cutting of the Board Meeting Notice, which has published on 21st July, 2020 in 

the “Business Standard” (all India Edition in English) and in ‘Eisomoye’ (in Vernacular) for your information, reference and 

records.  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For R S Software (India) Ltd. 

Vijendra Surana 
CFO & Company Secretary 

Encl.: As above. 



-

RS SOFTWARE 
(INDIA) LIMITED 

(CIN: L72200WB1987PLC043375) 
Reg1stefed Office : 'FMC FORTUNA', 

1st Floor, A-2, 234/3� A.J.C. Bose Road 
Kolkata - 700 020 

Phone Nos.: 033 22876254 / 6255 / 57 46 
Fax No.: 033 22876256 

Company's website: www.rssoftware.com 

NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting 

of the Board of Directors of the 

Company will be held on TiJesday, the 

28th July 2020 at 4:30 p.m. to consider 

and approve the Audited Financial 

Resul ts for the Quarter e nding 

30th June, 2020 and matters thereof. 

By Order of the Board 
Kolkata Vijendra Surana 

Jul 20, 2020 CFO & Company Secretary 




